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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 8:38 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Sale of Vero Beach Electric to FPL

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the e-mail below in Docket Nos. 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU.   Thank you! 
 
Shalonda M. Hopkins 
Florida Registered Paralegal 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6030 (Office) 
(850) 413-6031 (Fax)  
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be 
subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: s.carlsson@verizon.net [mailto:s.carlsson@verizon.net]  
Sent: Sunday, September 16, 2018 5:16 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Sale of Vero Beach Electric to FPL 
 
Please approve this  sale as negotiated between the two parties.  The public service to the citizens and existing 
ratepayers will be, at long last, be properly and justifiably served in accord with your mission. 
Stan Carlsson 




